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The elementary raffle has kicked off and students have begun selling their raffle tickets. Huge 
thank you to Rapid Printers for donating our tickets this year!  
 
We wrapped up the Kids Heart Challenge and the elementary students rocked this fundraiser! We 
raised $8,441.28, had 46 kids complete Fin’s challenge, 137 students registered, and 73 families 
learned Hands-Only CPR.  

 
 
We were able to have Jason Martin-Hiner come in from the AEA to judge our top 10 inventions. 
He named our top 3 winners along with an honorable mention. The students did a great job and 
this provided them another opportunity to present their invention to an outside judge. 1st place: 
Melia (The Sheepy Shoe) 2nd place: Blaze (The Pet Proportioner) 3rd place: Lyndin (Easy Feed 
Holder) Honorable Mention: Hudson (Football Mania). A big thank you to Lynette Schwickerath 
and Morgan Walz for lining this up! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



We celebrated Read Across America Week. We had many community guest readers who came in 
and read to our students! Thank you to all our community members for coming and reading to 
the kids! They sure loved it! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Time for Kids magazines have been encouraging students to do kindness activities in the 
community. One of our very own students, Charleigh, suggested that fourth graders make cards 
for people in the nursing home to let them know others are thinking of them. What a great way to 
show kindness to others! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1st grade students had a visit from Mr. Matt Crayne. Who came in and helped them kick off their 
living organisms unit. The kids were such good listeners! 
 
 
 

    
 
 

 
 
 
We also have our elementary book fair going on at the moment. It was open during 
parent-teacher conferences. With this book fair we did the Share the Fair fund- which is a fund to 
help students who may not necessarily get to shop the book fair get the opportunity to. The 
majority of our families who shopped at the fair chose to round up their totals and we’ll be able 
to impact quite a few kids at the elementary! 


